M E M O R A N D U M

      TO:
THIRD YEAR STUDENTS

FROM:
John H. Walter, Jr., DPM, MS



Professor and Chairman



Dept. of Orthopedics

 DATE:
February 2, 2004

      RE:
SUBMISSION OF ROTATION EVALUATION FORMS 

************************************************************************


Please be advised that it is IMPERATIVE that you submit the following forms upon completeion of your outside clerkship rotation to the Department of Orthopedics.

( Evaluation of Podiatric Medical Students By Clerkship Rotation Coordinator ( Student Evaluation of Rotation

Also, it is your responsibility to have the 'coordinator' evaluation form completed at the end of your rotation.  If the evaluation form is left with the coordinator/resident when completing the rotation, it is your responsibility to followup with him/her to insure that we receive the evaluation form in the Department of Orthopedics.

If you do not have these forms, please contact the department secretary, 

Ms. Carmen Harris, at 215-625-5385.  The completed form can be faxed to her at 

215-625-9837.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt attention to this matter.

cc:
Sherrie Aston, Ph.D.

